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OFFICIAL 

CEP Energy Retail Pty Ltd – Electricity retail licence 

application 

Non-confidential submission received through Engage Victoria 

 

1. Date submitted: 29/02/2024 

Submission written by: [Redacted for privacy] (Victorian consumer) 

What are your views on CEP Energy Retail Pty Ltd’s licence application? 

I wasn't clear on if the applicant will ensure their future customers are provided with and 

encouraged to choose low environmental impact power options, i.e. accredited renewable energy 

products or certified carbon offset schemes.  

With floods and fire ravaging the Victorian landscape, the environmental impact of electricity usage 

is of primary interest to all Victorian residents and businesses.  

Victoria needs Energy Providers that actively support our Governments push to reduce our 

environmental impact, not more of the same types of companies that simply exist for profit without 

any positive environment commitment. Environmental considerations are barely mentioned in the 

accompanying documents, so at this time I cannot support this application. 

Do you think CEP Energy Retail Pty Ltd being granted an electricity retail licence will 

benefit the long-term interest of Victorian consumers? Please specify. 

No.  

Do you have any views on CEP Energy Retail Pty Ltd’s ability to comply with its 

regulatory obligations? Please specify. 

No.  

 

 

  


